
As a member of Oregon’s Dog agility community and a horse owner, I want to express my support of having dog facilities have the 
same standards as horse arenas. The dog agility community is a very dedicated group of people, dedicated to  the care and training 
of our dogs. As a group, our shows bring money into the economy by having agility trials, and also by employing many professionals 
to keep our canine athletes in top form. There is really no reason not to have the same regulations on dog arenas as horse arenas. 


